Letter from CDL to Michael Russell MSP

The Chancellor of the Duchy of Lancaster, Michael Gove MP, has responded to a
letter from Michael Russell MSP (Cabinet Secretary for the Constitution,

Europe and External Affairs, Scotland) regarding the UK’'s negotiations with
the EU and preparations for the end of the transition period.
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